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Enough. We can not allow any additional, new, or increased poisoning of our planet upon which all
life including human life depends. Please reject the permit to allow the use of imidacloprid in
Willapa Bay and Grays Harbor. We can no longer pursue policies permitting the killing of anything
and everything that harms corporate profit at the expense of harming the environment upon which
all life and including human health depends.
Earth's already had far too much human poisoning; we can not afford to spray thousands of acres of
coastline with imidacloprid, a dangerous neonicotinoid pesticide, which can devastate aquatic
invertebrates and the animals that rely on them for food as well as the oysters and clams we eat.
 


